
                                                                                                                     

 

Dear Exhibitors, 

We would like to point out that the Closing date, 24th July, 2021, for the LHC Championship Show, to 

be held on Sunday 22nd August, 2021, will not be extended.  Could exhibitors please pay by cheque, 

(if the show is cancelled due to Covid the LHC will return all fees).  All exhibitors will receive a free  

Catalogue, and will also be entered into a free prize draw. Exhibitors who do not enter the Blackpool 

Championship Show will have to pay the £10.00  car park charge on the day.  If exhibitors enter the 

Blackpool Championship Show the car parking fee is £3 pre paid with entry.  EXHIBITORS ENTERED  

AT THE LANCASHIRE HEELER CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW WILL NEED TO PROVIDE A COMPLETED 

TRACK AND TRACE FORM ON ENTRY IF NOT ENTERED AT BLACKPOOL SHOW.   WITHOUT THIS 

BLACKPOOL RESERVE THE RIGHT TO REFUSE ENTRY.  If you require a form please contact the LHC 

Secretary.          Trophies and Awards will not be handed out this year. 

Secretary: Mrs A Bancroft.  Tel: 01254 3987711     email:   audreybancroft@talktalk.net 

 

           COVID 19 GUIDELINES – Lancashire Heeler Club Championship Show 22nd August, 2021 

Exhibitors should not attend if they have any symptoms of Covid-19 The Blackpool Championship 

Dog Show, have put measures in place to reduce the likelihood of virus transmission. However, it 

remains the responsibility of anybody attending the Show, particularly anyone who falls into the 

category regarded as ‘vulnerable’, to additionally conduct themselves in a appropriate manner 

which adheres to current Covid guidelines at the time of the Show.  

 

Always wear a mask in any buildings and in and around the rings. If you are exempt, please ensure 

you have an exemption card. A government issued card can be printed off and worn on a lanyard or 

attached to a ring clip.  

Abuse towards any committee, show officials or judges will not be tolerated.  

Anyone found to have been abusive will be asked to leave the showground.  

Social distancing may need to be observed depending on restrictions at the time. If you are asked to 

separate by a show official, please do so.  

Pay attention to the signage and any one way systems. You will enter and exit the rings in different 

places so please pay attention and familiarise yourself on arrival.  

Rosettes will not be handed out in the ring, instead they may be collected from the stewards table.  

The judge will sanitise between handling each dog.  

The exhibitor must show the teeth so that handling is kept to a minimum 

Do not enter the ring until the previous class has safely left the ring.  

Social distancing rules will apply meaning exhibitors will be further away from each other and the 

judge’s table. 

 We anticipated that these processes mean judging may take longer than is normally expected. 

 Hand disinfectant facilities will be provided at each ring and around the showground. 

OUTDOOR SHOW WITH USUAL LARGE TENTING, BUT NO BENCHING. 
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